
Bulletin No. 2013 

Friday 20th May 2022 

Dear parents, 

 

Firstly, I must thank everyone for putting in so much effort for 

our Kings & Queens Day in school. It was fantastic to see so many 

different costume ideas and we have all had a wonderful day in 

school, one which all our pupils will no doubt remember for a 

long time.  Thank you to Mrs Thompson for organising a special 

celebration lunch to mark The Queen’s Platinum Jubilee, 

especially the delicious jewelled Jubilee Trifle & Cupcakes. 

 

It has been lovely to have Form 4 & 5 back from their first 

residential in Malham. Mr Mallon would like to share how very 

proud he is of all the pupils , in particular for their exceptional 

attitude throughout the trip. I would like to thank the whole 

team: Mr Mallon, Mrs Hudson, Mrs Cardus & Mr Rawling for their 

hard work this week too – residential trips are great fun, but also 

very tiring - so I am sure they are all ready for a well deserved 

break! 

 

We are saying good bye to Mrs Fielden, who has decided not to 

return from maternity leave for personal reasons.  Mrs Fielden 

has been  an integral part of our Early Years department (and 

holiday clubs) for 10 years and will be missed. We all wish her the 

very best. 

 

 

Have a lovely Spring Bank Holiday break and we look forward 

to seeing you all when we return to school. 

 

Mr Saunders & The Staff at Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 







Dates for the Diary 2022 
June 

   Monday 6th June – School opens to all pupils 

   Tuesday 7th June – Form 3 Trip to Skipton Castle 

   Friday 10th June  - Junior Department’s Royal Variety Performance at The Bingley Arts Centre 6.30pm 

   Tuesday 14th June – LVI Countryside Day at Harrogate Show Ground 

   Wednesday 15th June – Form 2 trip to Nell Bank 

   Thursday 16th June – Nursery Stay & Play Session 9.30am-10.30am 

   Friday 17th June – Footsteps at The Bingley Arts Centre 

   Monday 20th – Friday 24th June – UVI & LVI Trip to Plas Menai 

   Tuesday 21st June  - Form 1 trip to Harewood House 

   Monday 27th June – End of Year Reports to Parents 

   Tuesday 28th June – Parents’ Consultations (6.00-8.00pm) 

           - LVI Charlie & The Chocolate Factory Event at Giggleswick 

   Wednesday 29th June – Sports Day 

   Thursday 30th June - Parents’ Consultations (4.00-6.00pm) 

July 

   Friday 1st July – Reserve Sports Day & Friends Summer Disco 

   Monday 4th July – Kindergarten Trip to Tropical World 

                              - F1,2 & 3 Form Picnics & Prize Giving 

   Tuesday 5th July – Infant Celebration Performance 1 

   Wednesday 6th July – Infant Celebration Performance 2  

             - F4, F5 & LVI Transition Day (Bradford Schools Transition Day to Y7) 

   Thursday 7th – Nursery Trip to The Farm 

                   - Junior Form Picnics & Prize Giving 

   Friday 8th July – School Closes for Summer 

September  

   Wednesday 7th – Welcome evening for all parents 6.00pm 

Huge congratulations to Isobel 
McLellan and Tabitha Eaton, who 

both scored 85% and were awarded 
a Distinction in their first L.A.M.D.A. 

Speech and Drama Exam!  
I am extremely proud of them, their 

hard work has earned them a 
fantastic result, well done girls! 

 
Mrs Druett 

 




